
 

 
 

 

RED NOSE DAY TOMORROW - FRIDAY 19TH 
MARCH 

Sent By: School Office 

Sent 18 Mar 2021 10:31 

Dear Parents and Carers 

This is a just a reminder to say that tomorrow, Friday 19th March, is ‘Red 

Nose Day’ 

The children are invited to come to school dressed in their PE kits or 

anything sporty that is red. 

We have set up a ‘Just Giving’ page and we would appreciate any 

donations. So if you can donate, please click on the link below. Thank you 

to those that already have. 

Parkwood Primary is fundraising for Comic Relief: Red Nose Day 

(justgiving.com) 

Donating through “Just Giving “is simple, fast and totally secure. Once 

you sponsor your child, they will send your money directly to Comic 

Relief, so it is the most efficient way to give - saving time and cutting 

costs for the charity. 

We look forward to ‘dancing our socks off’ and we are sure the children 

will have a great day… 

Thank you for your support. 

From all of us at Parkwood 

 

 
 

 
 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/park-wood-infant-school-rednoseday21
https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/park-wood-infant-school-rednoseday21

